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The Lake-Lehman Band Sponsors are seeking sponsorship for the trophies we will be awarding at our

33rd Annual Back Mountain Car, Truck and Motorcycle Show, to be held August 20, 2017. This event is a

very important part of our fundraising efforts to provide students in the Lake-Lehman Band with an outstanding

opportunity to participate in a variety of outdoor and indoor marching band competitions and uphold our
longstanding tradition of excellence.
What is required from each Marching Band member?

» Each student is required to get a minimum of 2 sponsors @ $35 for the car show, or you may make a
donation of $70. If a family has more than one child in the program, the first child is required to sell 2
sponsorships, and each additional child is required to sell at least one. Sponsors can be businesses,
individuals or families. The message can also be “in honor of... “or “in memory of....”

»  As an incentive to get more than 2 sponsors, the student that sells the most sponsorships will receive a
$100 gift card.

» All marching band students are required to work this event 7:30 am until finished (approx. 4 pm)

» Take car show flyers to put up at businesses.

> Sell a sponsorship by a class of cars. See the sponsor sheets and registration flyers for classes. Or a sponsor
can choose not to sponsor a specific class, but rather just sponsor any class available.

» Each class can have more than one sponsor

What a trophy sponsor receives for their $35 donation:
> Each sponsor gets their name on all 3 trophies in the class (1%, 2™, and 3) a 3” by 3/4” engraved brass
plate. Very important!! Be sure that the sponsors’ name or message is spelled correctly and legibly.
» They receive 2 vouchers good for a free hot dog and drink at the Band food stand.

> Sponsor names will be advertised at the car show via posters and announcements.

What to do with sponsor sheets & money:

Please return all cash & checks (payable to: Lake-Lehman Band Sponsors LLBS) along with the sponsor
sheets to Mrs. Brenda Spencer. Since the band camp isn’t until August —
Please contact me via email: rj41474@yahoo.com, 570-690-7465. | will meet up with you Or mail to my
address Lake Lehman Band Sponsors PO Box 143 Lehman, PA 18627

ALL SPONSORSHIPS MUST BE TURNED IN BY JULY 15, 2016



